
 

This message has been approved for distribution as part of the Daemen College’s 
COVID-19 official response. 
  
Dear AWC Member, 
  
I hope you and your families are staying safe and healthy during this uncertain 
time. I am writing in regards to your AWC membership and the closure of 
Daemen’s AWC due to COVID-19. 
  
Since March 15, 2020, all AWC memberships have been frozen. We expected to 
resume memberships when the AWC reopens on a future date to be determined 

by New York State guidelines. We will keep you posted with updates as they 
become available and procedures we plan to take when we are allowed to open 
our doors again. 
  
Please be aware we will be moving to autopay and payment plans for AWC 
memberships and discontinuing day passes. If you would like to use the 

gymnasium for open gym and/or the fitness facility, you must purchase an AWC 
membership at daemenwildcats.com/awcmemberships. 
  
If you have any questions, please reply to this email. 
  
Stay Safe and Healthy, 
Katie Eschner 
AWC Manager 

http://em.armssoftware.com/ls/click?upn=3evZd8Z3e32hwVeh3gs92MyFRv9edUMAuytiUCyyaK2Zy4t2hlxJjTKRcCsQcBtOr2IF_X9-2FPi2xj-2BKSM9coPBJc-2Fd4SiF8ZN3xbJBjxrmD3s8MxMyozA6mctSQ1ys70baqAOhKcfPVp-2FcBi8wmLyQ8LX2-2FRf57AKXh4pJybo-2Fw-2FOMo3oSYuWjWsNnjsGevCmnV38TbB4tvGh3847okHBiI7G8FnbIid7-2BY9cA4auiG7wNt-2B7iVxNl6ujUwfCHe-2FpIUNt5CNEsf2CZrGxfKs6CqfldF5YtxWUVmSIe8Ad3wWGaNwOjniY-2FD03LlG-2F1bTV-2B-2FsGmtC8g-2BrIrWFEo-2BwXC1SJaRfPeR-2BrddAre-2BLDuXOuuPcO2G2l-2FsV-2FIHp-2FRz1H645c

